
September 7th, 1927

Louis Colwell, Eso.,President, Laurentian Sanatorium Association, 
47 Belmont Park,
Montreal, rue.

My dear Mr. Colwell:-
On my return to the office 

I found your letter of August 30th. asking if 
McGill will nominate a representative to serve 
on the Board of Governors of the Laurentian 
Sanatarium Association.

Let me assure you that the 
University appreciates this privilege and I shall 
ask the Board of Governors at its next meeting to 
appoint a representative, concerning whom I shall 
take an opportunity to speak with you when next 
we meet. I feel that I must add that if this 
involves the donation of a sum of money from the 
University to the Sanatorium some complexity will 
arise. In view of the means by which we ourselves 
live the University never makes a donation to any 
cause, however worthy.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


